
 

Nozha Language Schools Newsletter – (2023-2024) 

Ismailia Road Branch 

Nozha Language Schools is looking forward to welcoming its new and returning 

students. We hope your summer vacation has offered you happiness, delight, 

fruitfulness, and opportunities and has been filled with all good and useful things!   
  

It is a true privilege to be part of a community where parents, teachers, and students 

care for each other and strive to build positive relationships that support academic 

success and social growth. 
 

We are excited to begin our 37th year with an abundance of excitement, as we are 

busy preparing the school and the staff for the imminent return of students to 

campus. We have calendared a full year of activities, field trips, sports competitions, 

and celebrations, all of this coincides with the new upgrades in the school facilities 

to meet your expectations and provide an integrated educational, entertaining, and 

safe environment.   

In preparation for the upcoming school year, please keep this newsletter handy to 

re-check it if needed, and check out our website; nozhaschools.com for important 

information & frequent news. 

You must read carefully NLS Handbook (Click here) issued on our website,  

nozhaschools.com/, as it contains detailed data about school staff, policies and 

regulations, communication ways, and more info you have to know about. You 

may also follow us on Facebook, and our Instagram  account to see what our 

students are up to throughout the year. 

  

https://www.nozhaschools.com/hijaz/
https://www.nozhaschools.com/ismailia/en/student-and-parent-handbook/
https://www.nozhaschools.com/hijaz/our-school/student-and-parent-guide-book/
https://ar-ar.facebook.com/nozhaschools/
https://instagram.com/nozhaschools?igshid=MzRlODBiNWFlZA==


 

Important Notes That Must be Taken into Consideration 

• Share the below protocols with your children. 

• Support the schools' decisions in front of your children, so that they feel 

positive about the return to school albeit under unusual circumstances. 

• KG 1 students morning arrival on the first day, have to be by their parents, as 

bus service will be operated for bus subscribers starting from the dismissal of 

the first day. 

• Please note that it is completely and definitively prohibited for all students to 

bring mobile phones to school; this is in implementation of the Ministerial 

Decision issued to schools   –  Excluding from that, certain cases of extreme 

necessity with some regulations, and the mechanism for applying these 

exceptions will be sent later on the E-learning platform - COLNN. 

 

Educational Process 

for the Academic Year 2023-2024 

 

Our plan for the new academic year will basically depend on a blended learning 

process and the “Flipped Classroom” approach, based on “Bloom’s 

Classification Models” to boost students’ thinking and perception skills.  This 

will be depending on recorded videos prepared and presented by our 

distinguished teachers, which will be uploaded on our school platform – 

COLNN; to be discussed in class with the students to reach the required thinking 

and perception skills. 

 

As for the educational process, it will include face to face education and online 

sessions (if needed, according to the school academic vision, or any 

uncounted circumstances). 

When parents and students accounts are activated and in case of facing any 

troubles, please contact LMS customer service - (see contacts index mentioned 

at the end of this newsletter). 

 

 

 

 

Note: 



 

Newcomers will receive a message on their phones concerning COLNN platform 

and the know-how of using it as well as sending a video for more clarification 

to illustrate its usage. In addition to, a link that allows you to get the username 

and the password for the student's and parent's accounts. 

 

Arrival / Departure Times and Procedures 

• The morning line begins at 6:40 a.m. 

• The school opens its gates for the dismissal of the non-bus subscribers 

as follows: 

o Kindergarten and Lower Primary at 1:35 p.m. 

o From 4th primary till 3rd secondary at 1:40 p.m. 

• Please, be committed to the mentioned timings, as it will not be allowed to let 

the students be at school before 06:35 AM or after 02:15 PM. Your 

commitment is appreciated and respected, out of our concern about the safety 

of our children, as there will be no supervision before or after these timings. 

 

Important Notes: 

Since the safety and the security of our sons and daughters is the highest priority 

for both of us, so we kindly ask you to be keen and selective about the private 

representatives, drivers, and matrons that you pick for the students to drop them 

off at school or to pick them up, as they must have honesty, be well mannered 

with good appearance. As those choices are challenges that affects not only your 

sons and daughters, but also, they affect their colleagues and the school staff as 

well. 

 



 

Back-to-School Dates 

Ismailia Road Branch 

   

 

 

 

  

 



 

  



 

Important Notes: 

• Two ID Cards will be issued to kindergarteners. One of them must be worn 

daily by the student at school, especially in the first day and within the 

first month of school, as well as during the school trips. As for the other ID 

Card, it is for the non-bus subscribers, and it must be shown daily by the adult 

who picks up the child from school throughout the school year, knowing that 

children are not allowed to be handed over to their siblings at school except to 

those who are in the preparatory stage and up, and showing the ID Card is also 

a MUST. As for the first and second primary, they will receive only an ID Card 

to be used for picking them up under the same conditions. 

• It is not permitted for the student to leave during the school day, except in 

emergency cases and not on a frequent basis, in order to ensure the regularity 

of the educational process and in implementation with the decisions of the 

Ministry of Education. Leaving in this case, should be maximum at 01:15 PM 

and that must be in the presence of the parent/guardian along with having 

previous permission from the stage headmaster/mistress. 

 

 

  



 

Official Communication Channels 

We at NLS believe that COMMUNICATION is the key to success. So, if you have 

any inquiries or complaints, we are here and glad to receive it through our official 

communication channels – (note that no complaints are to be considered 

through any other means). 

• You can send any messages or inquiries through the message board on the 

schools’ platform - COLNN, as it is the simplest and fastest official way to 

contact teachers and the school’s administration, and replies will be within 24 

Hours, except for Thursdays will be within 48 Hours. 

• The Parents Services Center at the school is honored to welcome you daily in 

case of having any complaints, requests, or inquiries and that is during working 

hours from 07:00 AM to 01:30 PM, as it will not be permitted to enter except at 

those times. 

• Also, we are glad to receive any complaints or inquiries in a private message 

through our official page on Facebook. 

  

https://m.me/nozhaschools


 

Contacts Index 
In case of student’s absence, or any other inquiries you can contact us on 

these numbers: 

 

Kindergarten Stage 

 

 

For boys school inquiries        Ms. Manal Hamdy 01091310916 

For girls school inquiries Ms. Wedad Abd Allah 01007429121 

 

 

For Academic Inquiries 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For General Inquires      

01001617681 

 

Arabic Language 

                              KG1                                                                         KG2 

Ms. Heba Ibrahim      01014836363                 Ms. Thoraia El Nahas      01000195760 

 

English & Maths 

                                     KG1                             KG2 

Ms. Eman Abd El Nabi      01112727250   Ms. Mai Samir       01001444004 

 

 



 

Lower Primary (1st,2nd, 3rd Primary) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upper Primary (4th, 5th, 6th Primary) 

Ms. Nagwa Mohamed  0109187790 

 

Preparatory Stage 

Ms. Ahlam Hussein 01000749704
 

Secondary Stage 

                              Ms. Fatma Khaled          01007312444 

                              Ms. Lamiaa Sherief            0111770210 

For General Inquiries 

Mr. Mohamed El Sherief   01555634932 

        Ms. Aya Fouda                    01221904047 

      Ms. Nahla Hanafy             01068666177 

1st, 2nd Primary – Girls 

 

       Deputy             Ms. Randa Hassan            01113353467 

Social Worker        Ms. Soha Mustafa              0106499970 

Social Worker     Ms. Salma El Husseni         01093555687 

1st, 2nd Primary – Boys 

 

      Deputy           Marwa Ahmed      01067333658 

Social Worker          Nahla Awad        01092975326 

3rd Primary (Girls & Boys) 

 

       Deputy         Ms. Shaimaa Abd Allah      01019399927 

Social Worker        Ms. Nada Hassan            01124946814 



 

Bus Administration 

Ms. Gehan Sayed  01001617602 

 

LMS Customer Service 

Technical Issues  01066446047 

General Inquiries  01222107780 

 

Suggestions and Complaints 

Landline:   02 21928000 

Mobile:   01001635535 

E-Mail:   ismailia@nozhaschools.com 

 

Visit us on: 

   Website          Home - Nozha Language Schools - Ismailia Road Branch (nozhaschools.com) 

 Facebook                               https://www.facebook.com/nozhaschools   

 WhatsApp                                           https://wa.link/ftqrjr  

 YouTube Channel                   Nozha Language Schools - YouTube  

 Instagram Account Nozha Language Schools (@nozhaschools) • Instagram photos and videos 

 

mailto:ismailia@nozhaschools.com
https://www.nozhaschools.com/ismailia/en/
https://www.facebook.com/nozhaschools
https://wa.link/ftqrjr
https://www.youtube.com/@nozhaschool/playlists
https://www.instagram.com/nozhaschools/?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y%3D

